
Submitter: Carla Burdon 

On Behalf Of: HJR 201 

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HJR201 

As a long time Polk County property owner, I strongly oppose changing the 

constitution to collect and/or manage our property at the state level.  The state has 

not proven to spend our tax money wisely and until proven otherwise, do not pass 

this bill.  Homeowners have enough challenges with current taxes, restrictions on 

"our" property, and other mandates that allowing the state to manage would be 

detrimental.  We will pay close attention who votes on this.  Thank You 


